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THE FIFE COUNCIL - WEST FIFE AREA COMMON GOOD SUB-COMMITTEE – 
REMOTE MEETING 

7th February, 2023 4.30 p.m. – 4.45 p.m. 

  

PRESENT: Councillors Auxi Barrera, Aude Boubaker-Calder, Patrick Browne, 
Sarah Neal, Gordon Pryde and Conner Young. 

ATTENDING: Andrew Gallacher, Community Manager, Communities and 
Neighbourhoods Services; Eleanor Hodgson, Accountant, Finance 
and Corporate Services; and Emma Whyte, Committee Officer, Legal 
and Democratic Services. 

 

1. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 No Declarations of Interest were submitted in terms of Standing Order 7.1. 

2. MEMBERSHIP OF COMMITTEE 

 There was submitted a list of members of the West Fife Area Common Good 
Sub-Committee. 

 Decision 

 The Sub-Committee noted the membership as detailed on the agenda.  

3. APPOINTMENT OF CONVENER 

 Councillor Aude Boubaker-Calder, seconded by Councillor Conner Young, 
proposed that Councillor Gordon Pryde be appointed as Convener of the West 
Fife Area Common Good Sub-Committee. 

 Decision 

 There being no other nominations, Councillor Gordon Pryde was duly appointed 
Convener of the West Fife Area Common Good Sub-Committee. 

Thereafter, Councillor Pryde took the Chair. 

4. APPOINTMENT OF DEPUTE CONVENER 

 Councillor Patrick Browne, seconded by Councillor Conner Young, proposed that 
Councillor Aude Boubaker-Calder be appointed Depute Convener of the West 
Fife Area Common Good Sub-Committee. 

 Decision 

 There being no other nominations, Councillor Aude Boubaker-Calder was duly 
appointed Depute Convener of the West Fife Area Common Good Sub-
Committee. 

5./  
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5. COMMON GOOD FUNDS UPDATE REPORT 2022/2023 

 The Sub-Committee considered a report by the Executive Director, Finance and 
Corporate Services which advised members of the current status of the Common 
Good Funds in the area to assist with the decision-making process for new 
applications. 

 Decision 

 The Sub-Committee noted the report. 

6. WEST FIFE AREA COMMON GOOD FUND - APPLICATION FOR 
ASSISTANCE - DUNFERMLINE SKATE PARK PROJECT 

 The Sub-Committee considered a report by the Head of Communities and 
Neighbourhoods Service seeking approval for an award from the West Fife 
Common Good Sub-Committee to assist with the costs of delivering the 
Dunfermline Skatepark Project. 

 Decision 

 The Sub-Committee agreed to allocate £20,000 from the Common Good Fund 
towards the project.  

 


